
MUNRO TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
BUDGET WORKSHOP /MUNRO FIRE STATION 

January 22, 2018 
 
 
 
Board Members Present: Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Donald Tracey, Charles Antkoviak, and Paul Nows. 
 
Guests:  Marie Watts and William Hartwig. 
 
Supervisor Antkoviak called the meeting to Order at 6:00 p.m. with the pledge to the flag. 
 
The Township Board and guests received a copy of the 2017-2018 Munro Township Budget to monitor 
the current status of each line item and make recommendations for the upcoming 2018-2019 budget 
year.  Discussion was held on each line item, several line items were adjusted to meet upcoming needs 
of the Township, i.e., hall maintenance, election board training, office supplies, increase in postage, 
rents and salaries.  The Budget Public Hearing will be held February 13, 2018 at 6:00 p.m., (copy of 
notice attached).  The Clerk will publish the meeting notice in the Cheboygan Daily Tribe, post it at the 
Munro Township Hall, and have it added to our website. 
 
The meeting was adjourned to the call of the chair at 7:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary E. Bur,  
Munro Township Clerk     
 


